03 July 2015

Mameroa David

Kia ora Ms David
OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST

Thank you for your request. This response refers to your request received by us on the 29"
June 2015 via email.

Your request was as follows:

“OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 29/6/15

Dear Richmond Road School,

| request information pertaining to staffing entitlement and allocations for all Roopu at
Richmond Road School. These Roopu include: Kiwi Connection, Te Whanau Whariki, Mua i

Malae and L'Archipel. This is for the years 2014 and 2015.

I also request specifically the salary budget of the school for these years and how it was
allocated to each Roopu.

Naku noa,
Mameroa David”

Please accept the following responses;
1. The 2014 staffing entitlement was: 21.57 FTTE (full time teaching equivalents)
2. The 2015 staffing entitlement is: 22.31 FTTE
3. FTTE entitlement is allocated to Richmond Road School and not to specific ropu.

4. Richmond Road School does not receive a salary budget for the school. It receives an
annual FTTE staffing entitlement



Nga mihi

Agnes Loheni
Chair
for Board of Trustees

Agnes Loheni (Chair), Jonathan Ramsay (Principal), Novena Pio (Staff Trustee),
Wendy Arona, Rachael Te Wano, Orchid Atimalala-Bracey, Elizabeth Rabier, John

Gorman

cc Wayne Parkinson, NZSTA



